From: Jean O'Kane[SMTP

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 9:23:52 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Dakota Access Pipeline Docket#HP14-002
Auto forwarded by a Rule

I have contacted you previously giving my concerns about the proposed pipeline project affecting our state and
personally, us, the landowners in the path of it. 1 would like to see a decision made soon about the project. The
reason for this is, that for at least a year we have been subjected to relentless harassment from this Texas
company to sign an easement to our property. This harassment takes the form of constant unsolicited phone
calls, letters, going on our property without notification,, registered letters, thinly veiled threats. Last evening,
past 9 pm, we were visited by a police officer delivering a summons saying that we are impeding this project
and they are seeking eminent domain. Whatever happened to the right of property owners to control what
happens to their property? Because of this, | sincerely hope that a decision on this matter will be made soon by
your commission. Before your decision is made, | hope that all members ask themselves if this is really the
kind of company we wish to have operating in our wonderful state? Respectfully yours, Jean O'Kane -
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